
 

After much thought and consideration, for the protection of the community, volunteers and all who attend and 
participate, the decision has been made to cancel Nordic Fest 2020. Due to the ongoing uncertainties of 
COVID-19, this was a unanimous vote by the Nordic Fest Board.  

Although the parade, music, dancing, running, rock throwing, and all the delicious food will be missed this 
summer the Nordic Fest board is committed to ongoing capital improvements for the Nordic Fest in 2021 and 
beyond. This includes two new food booths that will be made by Decorah High School students. The Nordic 
Fest Board is still looking into the possibility of holding the fireworks show this summer or fall. Stay tuned for 
other Nordic Fest online opportunities launching later this summer. 

With your support this year, we can continue to make investments in the Nordic Fest for the future. Thank you 
for your ongoing support of Nordic Fest.  

The Nordic Fest Board looks forward to bringing everyone together again next year and hopes to make it the 
best Fest yet!  

Mark your calendars for next year’s Fest, held July 22-24, 2021 

Yes, I would like to become a member of Nordic Fest! 

$_______ Is enclosed as my tax deductible contribution. 

Name (as you would like it listed): _____________________________________________________   

Address:    _____________________________________________________________________

Email Address:    __________________________________________________________________

Mail to: Nordic Fest, 507 West Water Street, Decorah, Iowa 52101  
or pay online at www.nordicfest.com 

http://www.nordicfest.com

